
 

Consultation Summary – O’Hara Block, Waiuku (dated 10/03/22)                     Appendix Y 

 

Persons/Organisation Outcome  Contact Details  Response  

MANA WHENUA     

Ngāti Tamaoho Consult and undertake site visit and confirm if 

CVA required.  
Ngāti Tamaoho Trust  

092744220 

hero@tamaoho.maori.nz 

rmaofficer@tamaoho.maori.nz  

Discussions have occurred and it is intended these are ongoing.   

Ngāti Te Ata Consult and undertake site visit and CVA 

preparation.    
Te Ara Rangatu o Te Iwi o Ngāti Te Ata 

Waiohua 

021 208 5606 

teararangatu15@gmail.com  

editht71@hotmail.com  

A CVA has been prepared and forms part of the proposed plan change request. There are a number of 

recommendations that have been included in the proposed precinct and the applicants remain 

committed to working with iwi as they develop the land.  

AUCKLAND COUNCIL    

Local Boards –  

Franklin 

Inform Local Board of the project and obtain any 

feedback or queries they may have on the 

proposals.  

 A presentation was given to the full Local board on 8 December 2020.  This presentation re-introduced 

the proposal following on from earlier work with the Franklin District Council.  

 

There has been a history of previous presentations and discussions regarding the rezoning of the site 

prior to the AUP process.  

 

Other discussions with Bill Cashmore and Sharlene Druyven were held in 2019.  

 

Plans and Places Team Confirm process, information requirements and 

gain initial feedback to the proposal.  

 Meeting held with Council officers introducing them to the proposal on 4th March 2021. The Plans and 

Places team shared the Planning Scoping Study findings and placed emphasis on infrastructure delivery 

and soils.  

 

WATERCARE    

Ilze Gotelli – Head of Major 

Developments  

Andre Stuart - Manager 

South western upgrade 

Discuss the infrastructure and servicing for the 

land.  

  Fraser Thomas has compiled in chronological order summaries of consultation with Watercare to date.  
The applicant is committed to working closely with Watercare over the coming months leading into the 
hearing.  

 

WAIUKU COLLEGE    

Tom Vanderlaan - Principal 

 

To discuss the rezoning of the land and inclusion 

of the strip of land of the school.  

 The project has been discussed with the College for over a year, relating primarily to traffic matters and 
the rezoning of the land.  
 
The College has provided written support for the proposal, refer Appendix C.  
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